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EXTRA LATE NIGHT SAILINGS ADDED SUNDAY, AUGUST 20 
 
VICTORIA – BC Ferries announced today it is adding additional evening sailings on Sunday, Aug. 20 
from Vancouver Island to Metro Vancouver for customers travelling during this busy time.  
 

Weekends in August are a very popular time to travel with BC Ferries, so the company is 
adding more service on Sunday, Aug. 20 for travellers returning to Metro Vancouver.   

 
The following sailings are scheduled for Sunday, Aug. 20 only: 

• Depart Swartz Bay for Tsawwassen at 11p.m. 
• Depart Departure Bay for Horseshoe Bay at 11:40 p.m. 

 
For detailed schedule information and reservations, visit bcferries.com or call at 1-888 BCFERRY 

(223-3779) where Customer Service Representatives are ready to take calls.   
 

For traffic updates for all routes follow @BCFerries on Twitter, or check the website at 
bcferries.com. 
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